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LGBTQ Legal History Project

Six law, history, or journalism students will work under the supervision of three
attorneys on a project to commemorate LGBTQ legal trailblazers from the
1970s. Trailblazers include law students, law professors and practicing attorneys who
were involved in LGBTQ legal activism during that decade.

Each student will contact some of the 38 living trailblazers, inviting them to participate
by submitting personal essays, doing a zoom interview, and submitting photos and
documents related to their experiences as a trailblazer. Students will research each
trailblazer’s biographical information and conduct a zoom interview which will later
be edited by a film student intern. Each student will also write a biographical narrative
of some of the 30 deceased trailblazers from that era and find relevant photos and
documents associated with that person to include with the narrative.

The materials gathered and developed by the students will be incorporated into several
webinars for students, professors, and lawyers that will occur during LGBTQ History
Month (October 2022).

We will also produce a memory book containing the essays of the living trailblazers
and the biographical narratives of those who are deceased. The work of the students
will be mentioned in the webinars and acknowledged in the memory book.

Internships are sponsored by Spectrum Institute and are open to all students regardless
of sexual orientation or gender identity. Although internships officially start in January,
students are invited to do some pro bono work in December if they are available.

Click here for more details about this project.
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